
  

7th May, 2025      

PRESS RELEASE    

 
 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Following the last adjournment, the Rt. Hon. Speaker of Sierra Leone Parliament, Segepoh 

Solomon Thomas is gravely concerned about the number of students/candidates who have been 

affected by the ongoing West African Senior Secondary School Certificate Examination 

(WASSCE).  

 

Consequently, and given the fact that it is a matter of public importance, Parliament has invited 

the Minister of Basic and Senior Secondary School Education to provide a Ministerial Briefing to 

Hon. Members of Parliament, tomorrow, Thursday 08/05/2025, at 10:00 AM in the Chamber of 

Parliament.  

 

In respect of this notice, interested members of the public are required to attend, and SLBC 

TV/Radio and other media houses  are encouraged to carry the proceedings live. 
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